

🌞 shining as we learn in 🌞 Faith, Family and Friendship!

S." Camp

"She will give birth to a son, and you are to give him the name Jesus, because he will save his people from their sins."

Friday 8th December

PANTO

Years 1 - 6 will be going to the Pantomime at Bolton Albert Halls on Tuesday 12th December. This is a special Christmas treat and there will be no cost to parents.

NATIVITY SERVICE

As we have no school hall, we will be having one Nativity Concert in church for Years 1 - 6 on Tuesday 19th December at 2pm.

All families are welcome.

PARKING

Now we are using different entry and exit gates, the parking issue appears to have moved to Settle Street. Cars are mounting the pavements and opening car doors into pedestrians. We all know how dangerous and inconsiderate this is. Please can we all commit to arriving just a few minutes earlier and parking in a safe and considerate manner so that we can keep our school community safe.



CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Next Thursday we will be our Christmas Jumper Day. The children can replace their school jumper with a Christmas jumper for the day. They can also wear Christmas accessories if they wish but no earrings please.

If any families have any spare jumpers that could be donated, we would be most grateful. We do have a few spares already but more would be welcome.

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY

Next Thursday will be Christmas Dinner Day. The children who normally have a school dinner will be having a Christmas Lunch. There will of course be choices and vegetarian options. Parents of children on packed lunches have had the opportunity to buy a school dinner on that day.

Dates for your Diary

12th December	Years 1 to 6 Pantomime
14th December	Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day
14th December	EYFS Nativity Play
19th December	Whole School Carol Concert
21st December	School closes for Christmas at 1:30pm





Prayer for the week...

Our lives are filled with God's love.

This week's Certificate Winners

○ Year 1: Olivia

© Year 6: Rhea

NURSERY

The last day of term for our Nursery will be Wednesday 20th December.

